## The Villager

## Social Committee Newsletter

**TOMORROW JUNE 2, WEDNESDAY!! COFFEE HOUR** is at 10:00 a.m. at the Club House. A dollar or two donation would be appreciated.

There are 8 new owners in HVW so if you see an unfamiliar face, please introduce yourself to them. They are:

Susan Edwards & Richard Baczek	(Unit 4110)
Steven Pasdon & Judith	(Unit 4159)
Alfred Maerkle	(Unit 4181)
Tracey Lewis & David Hebert	(Unit 4211)
Lillian & Alan McOuat	(Unit 4211)
Dawn Haskins-Powell	(Unit 4232)
Paula Johnson	(Unit 4235)
Michael & Virginia Marfongelli	(Unit 4289)

## MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE FOLLOWING PARTIES:

NOVEMBER 24TH, Thursday1 P.M. THANKSGIVING DINNER

This is a pot-luck with turkey being provided by the Social Committee Sign-up by Thursday, Nov.17

DECEMBER 25TH, Friday HOLIDAY DINNER

We need someone to host this event. Please see Sharon Foster.

All other parties will be discussed at the next Social Committee meeting. Please plan to attend and help us brainstorm for new ideas. ALL ARE WELCOME.

We are looking for suggestions and ideas on what YOU want for an Event. Do you want 3 Dinner/Dance parties for the months of January, February and March OR do you want 1 major party and other different "entertainment" ideas? We are open to ideas. Please contact Sharon Foster, Chair of the Social Committee, with your suggestions and comments. (269) 760-7431. THANK YOU.

Next Meeting is Nov. 21 at 3:00 p.m.

Bingo - Start date to be announced.

Game Night - Monday nights at 6:30 in the Club House.

Whether you had health issues over the Summer or currently experiencing them now, we have been Thinking of You...

Ghiz Lanczki

Betty McKown

Edie Mahoney

**Bob Bunce** 

Sandra Adams

**Bob Russo** 

Angie Bickell

Dennis Bohn

Mary Walsh

Ann Gould

Joan Coons

Kay Florence

Ed Mason

Sue Simpson

Jim Simpson

## Our sympathy to...

Bob Roda's family (a former HVW Board Member)

Marie O'Briens' family (owner for over 30 years)

Marguerite Frederick's family (owner for over 30 years)

Ollie Hagen's family (owner for over 30 years)

John Monahan's family, (past Board President and owner for over 35 years)

The Villager is also posted on the webpage: <a href="www.heritagevillagewest.com">www.heritagevillagewest.com</a>